Dear Parents and Guardians:
PG&E has notified us that they may be conducting a Public Safety Power Shutoff that may impact our school district.  If the Public Safety Shutoff occurs, we may have no power at Palermo School and Honcut School.  Golden Hills School and Helen Wilcox School will not be affected by the power shut off.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to help families plan for the potential power shut off, we want you to know that all schools will be in session tomorrow.  If the Public Safety Power Shut Off actually occurs and power is shut off at Palermo School , and power is not restored by the start of the school day, we will be following a minimum day schedule at all school sites in the district.
Please be advised that we MAY be following a minimum day dismissal schedule and all bus routes will be running at the early dismissal times indicated below on Tuesday, September 24th, IF there is a Public Safety Power Shutoff. 
Palermo School:	8:10 – 12:40 (The After School Program will be closed)
Palermo CDS:		8:00 – 12:40
Helen Wilcox:		 8:25 – 1:00 (After School Program to be determined)
Golden Hills: 		8:35 – 1:15 (After School Program to be determined)
Honcut School: 		7:40 – 12:15 (After School Program to be determined)
If the Public Safety Power Shutoff does not occur or if it does not affect any of our school sites we will dismiss at our normal time and all after school programs will be open.
We will be sending out updated phone messages and posting updated information on our district and school site web pages as we receive additional information.



